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July 1 - July 10, 2023 the library will be closed. From 11 July the library will be open on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and
Thursdays from 10:00 - 17:00 throughout the holidays (July and August).

On closing days, you may return books to the return box at the reception desk.

We can be reached at   knihovna@fhs.cuni.cz  if needed.
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